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Joakim Wahlquist appointed new CFO of 
Cavotec effective May 1st, 2023

Joakim Wahlquist has been appointed Chief Financial Officer of the Cavotec Group effective 
May 1st, 2023. Mr. Wahlquist will join Cavotec on March 8th, 2023 as CFO designate and will 
replace the current CFO Glenn Withers. Mr. Withers will continue to support Cavotec during his 
notice period.

Mr. Wahlquist will report to Cavotec Group CEO David Pagels and will be a member of 
the Cavotec Management Team.

Mr. Wahlquist was most recently Senior Advisor to the Group CFO of Scania CV AB. Prior to that 
Mr. Wahlquist has held Managing Director and CFO positions in different countries and has a long 
international experience with companies like Scania and EF Education. 

 “In his career Mr. Wahlquist has been actively driving transformation projects similar to those 
Cavotec is now undertaking. Although we are very sad for Glenn’s decision to leave Cavotec, we 
believe that Mr. Wahlquist will add great value to the Management Team and will play a key role 
in turning Cavotec into a profitable company” says Mr. Pagels. 

“I am very sad to leave the company for family reasons. It was not an easy decision but I am 
confident that Mr. Wahlquist has skills and experience to make a significant contribution. I have 
no doubt that he will be a great addition to the Management Team" says Mr. Withers. 

“I feel honored to take over after Glenn and join Cavotec during such an exciting moment in time. 
The company has an innovative product portfolio, a clear focus on sustainability and a strong 
momentum. I look forward to work alongside the experienced Management Team to help the 
company execute on its next phase of growth and innovation" says Mr. Wahlquist.

Mr. Wahlquist is a Swedish citizen and holds a Master of Science and business administration. 
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About Cavotec

Cavotec is a leading engineering group that designs and manufactures automated connection and 
electrification systems for ports and industrial applications worldwide. We want to contribute to a 
future world that is cleaner, safer and more efficient by providing innovative connection solutions for 
ships, aircraft and mobile equipment today. To findout more about Cavotec, visit our website at 
cavotec.com.
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